
 

 

 

Hello one and all 

I hope you are fit and well, and keeping yourselves nice and busy (and not just gaming!). 
Although this is a very strange and difficult time we find ourselves in, it seems to be giving us 
all the opportunity to spend quality time with those people around us, that in our normal busy 
world, we maybe do not find time for. I, myself, have been cooking, walking, chatting  (and a 
little bit of gaming, I must admit) with my girls and it has been lovely, and although we are all 
finding being inside tricky, with today’s technology we are still able to stay in contact with our 
friends and family to say hello. Don’t forget, the internet opens up a whole different world of 
learning; things you are interested in, always wanted to find out about and, of course, exciting 
different ways of keeping on top of your school work (don’t let that slip, guys, as you are off 
to secondary soon).  

Don’t forget, it is also important to have moments to yourself; time to sit quietly.  Maybe read, 
do a jigsaw puzzle, listen to music or, like me, make something. I have been crafting and have 
made some Disney ears (you know I love Disney).  

Here are a few I have made : 

          

Pluto                                Eeyore                               Coco                       Alice in Wonderland 

I have also been gardening, at home and at the pond at school. If any of you or your family 
have also been gardening and have any plants that could be spared, or that have self-seeded 
somewhere they are not wanted (the gardeners out there will know what I mean by ‘self-
seeded’, or you could look it up), please pot them up and maybe drop them off to school 
sometime in the near future, that would be great. I have already planted half a dozen from 
my garden on the bank at the back of the school pond. 
 

Be kind and look after each other. Keep safe and hopefully we will see each other soon as I am 
missing you all. 

Mrs Paggett 

 


